SECONDARY SCHOOL

ﬁCLAREMONT

Friday March 12, 2021
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,

As we head into, a much needed, Spring Break we have two requests as part of our message.
Please follow the link, A message from the Superintendent , to the SD63 website and read the
information from, Mr. Eberwin. There you will see the 2020/21 School Year in Reflection survey. We
are asking all students, parents, guardians, and staff to complete this survey. It will be important to
hear your thoughts about what worked well and what has been challenging thus far, in particular
during the quarter system. The Claremont Admin team will review all the feedback as it will be
helpful with planning for the following school year. Survey is open until April 8th.

e Group A/B Rotation: The Group A/B schedule after the break is listed below:

* AM Classes will be on A/B Rotation
* PM Classes will be in full time daily attendance
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Have a wonderful break, and thank you for your continued support of your child's education.
Sincerely,

Peter Westhaver Kelly de Klerk Aaron Buckham
pwesthaver@saanichschools.ca kdeklerk@saanichschools.ca  abuckham@saanichschools.ca
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